
Hi Footyweb Stakeholders 
 
1. On the 31/10/2014 all payment models (for people using online payments) will change from User Pays fee 
model to the Inclusive fee model.  More information about this can be found on our support 
site https://sportingpulse.zendesk.com/forums/21063986-SP-Registrations (search minimum fee) 
 
2. On the 31/10/2014 all leagues (and therefore clubs underneath the leagues) included in the National 
Registration System will only have the National Registration Form on their databases.  Changes that have been 
made to the National Registration Form will stay. 
 
3. On the 31/10/2014 the season will be rolled over to 2015. 
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